

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke

P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory JOL 1B0 Phone: (450) 632-7500 Fax: (450) 638-5958

Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No'nenk News Release

Three Chiefs to attend National Research Directors meeting

For immediate release

(Kahnawake – 14, Ohiarí:ha/June 2010) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that Chiefs Mike Bush and Martin Leborgne will be attending the National Research Directors meetings taking place in Ottawa, Ontario on Tuesday and Wednesday, 15-16 Ohiarí:ha/June.

They will be participating through the Iroquois Caucus.

Among the discussions and workshops: the Specific Claims Tribunal of Canada; specific claim-related First Nation funding requirements; and changes to the Indian Land Registry System.

The National Research Directorate was created by two Assembly of First Nations departments, the Research and Negotiations Funding Unit and the Claims Research Unit, to maintain effective and efficient specific claim research funding.

-30-

For further information, please contact: Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 450-632-7500 joe.delaronde@mck.ca